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January 2017
Dear Parents/Guardians:

Now that the cold weather is here, I would like to take this opportunity to remind you that appropriate dress for school is still required.  We have noticed that some children are coming to school without wearing a jacket.  Please note that we will be going out during lunch time with the children.

Please make sure that your child/children come to school dressed with a warm coat, hats, gloves and scarves.

Please sign the tear off below and have your child return to his/her teacher.

Thank you for your continued cooperation and support.

Sincerely,

Brian P. Sharkey

Principal

 winter dress Code 2017
--------------------------------------------------------- (PLEASE SIGN AND RETURN TO THE CHILD'S TEACHER) --------------------------------------------------

I am aware of the winter dress code and will make sure that my child is appropriately dressed.

Student's Name:___________________________
Class:___________________

Parent's Signature:_________________________       Date:____________________
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